Hotels

WALDHAUS FLIMS UNITES
WITH ONE REP GLOBAL TO CATER
INDIAN TOURISTS

W

aldhaus Flims
Wellness Resort
is a luxurious
accommodation
with a superb blend
of nostalgic charm and state-of-theart design in a timeless and tranquil
setting in one of Switzerland's largest
hotel parks, with views of the FlimsLaax mountain landscape. Built in
1877, this lavish 5-star hotel lies
amidst breathtaking mountains of the
Swiss Alps. Situated just 90mins away
from the Zurich Airport, the hotel
offers 143 rooms, 4 restaurants, 2
bars, Art Nouveau hall, Belle Epoque
pavilion, tennis, curling, wellness
paradise on 2,500m2, kids' club, golf,
high wire adventure garden and so
much more.
The hotel showcases more than 140
years of history which exemplifies the
successful integration of tradition and
innovation in the art of hospitality.
This grand resort offers an array
of winter and summer activities
including skiing, snowboarding,
ice-skating, paragliding, white water
rafting, golfing, tennis, swimming,
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hiking, mountain biking and more.
Waldhaus Flims Wellness Resort
invested USD40 million in an
extensive renovation which was
successfully completed in 2016.
In 2017, Waldhaus Flims Wellness
Resort was named Best Hotel Spa in
Switzerland at the European Health
and Spa Awards, as well as one of
the best Swiss Wedding Hotels at the
Wedding Award Switzerland event.
The hotel also joined the Leading
Hotels of the World, Ltd. in 2017,
an organization that represents the
world's finest, boutique luxury hotels,
resorts and spas, and is a member of
Virtuoso, a global network of the top
luxury travel agencies.
The combination of the enhanced
Waldhaus Flims and its enchanting
surroundings has made this charming
resort the hotel of choice for tourists
across the globe. The beautiful Belle
Époque Pavilion creates the perfect
backdrop for Indian weddings,
incentives and corporate groups. The
hotel realized the potential of serving
the Indian market and partnered with
One Rep Global to give way for such
opportunities to rush in.

Burkhard Wolter, the General
Manager of Waldhaus Flims Wellness
Resort states “The destination has
seen a significant rise in the number
of Indian tourists and we would be
delighted to have Indian Weddings,
MICE, honeymooners and guests
looking for that special family holiday
with an array of activities and scenic
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